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Chester Zoo Whole School Trip - Thursday 29th February 2024 
8th January 2024  
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 

We are delighted to say that we will be taking the whole school on a trip to Chester Zoo on Thursday 29th 

February. We have been incredibly lucky to secure free tickets for all of your children and so we are asking 
for a contribution of £6.00 towards the cost of transport. This should be paid on parent pay by Monday 26th 
February. 
 

Children must come in their school uniform and bring a suitable coat and shoes in the event of wet 
weather. 

Children will need to come to school for the usual time, we will be leaving at approximately 9.30 and will 

return at approximately 3.30. 
 

If your child does not have school dinners on a Thursday, they will be required to bring a packed lunch 
and a water bottle in a labelled disposable bag (Please note: no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, crisps, sweets or 
chocolate).    
 

If your child does have a school dinner on a Thursday, a school packed lunch and drink will be 

provided unless you choose to provide your child with a packed lunch. You may also wish to provide a 
water bottle. Please respond to this email if you would like the school to provide a lunch for your child. 
 
We are in the process of allocating staff and may require some parent volunteers so please respond to this 
email if you would like to be considered for this. 
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